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February 2, 2017

Eric Babson

babson@math.ucdavis.edu

1094 Cragmont Avenue

Berkeley CA, 94708

Dear Mr President:

I am very concerned about the litmus test you have put on ngos working

in health care around the world. Refusing to fund popular and effective

programs based on a slight connection to abortion will weaken the moral

authority of the US.

Please assure me that you will try to win and hold the hearts and mind

of the world.

I am very proud to be a US resident and a large part of that derives

from our humanitarian foreign policy.

Sincerely,

Eric Babson


